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Stanwood R. Mors
RFD 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

n

Dear Stanwood,
Thank you for your letter of March 2,

This is to confirm your reception of WNCR (AM) 1440 Khz in
Worcester, Massachusetts.

¢ We appreciate your consideration and take this opportunity
o to thank you for your reception report.

Sincerely,

mm

Michael J. Marcy
Chief Engineer, WNCR

P.S. That is quite an impressive display of stamps on the
envelopel



